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The Select Board hereby gives public notice of its intention to call 
 
 

2021 FALL ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 
 

ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 19, 2021 
 

NATICK HIGH SCHOOL 
 

7:30pm 
 

All articles requested for inclusion in the warrant for the 2021 Fall Annual Town 
Meeting must be received in the Office of the Select Board, Natick Town Hall, 13 
East Central Street, Natick, Massachusetts by 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 19, 
2021. The Select Board encourages petitioners and others submitting articles to 
provide such materials electronically to selectboard@natickma.org by such date 
and time; if submitting through this format, petitioners are advised to request a 
"read receipt" to verify proper and timely receipt by Select Board’s Office. The 
Select Board further encourages that articles be submitted in narrative format 
only, and that maps and other supplementary material not be included as part of 
the warrant article. 
 
 
     ________________________________ 
     Michael J. Hickey, Jr., Clerk 

 

Natick Select Board 
Karen Adelman-Foster, Chair 
Richard P. Jennett, Jr., Vice-Chair 
Michael J. Hickey, Jr., Clerk 
Susan G. Salamoff 
Paul R. Joseph 

PHONE 508-647-6410 
EMAIL selectmen@natickma.org 

LOCATED AT  

Town Hall 

13 East Central Street 

Natick, Massachusetts 

01760 
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